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It was my understanding that the sponsors and supporters of this Bill swore an oath to uphold the
Constitution. Therefore, I say that trying to remove the constitutional rights of adults 18 years old to
20 years old is a violation of their oath, and they should be removed from office for violating that
oath. This Bill is also an example of the breakdown of our government when one party gets a super
majority. They push through Bills without debate and hold short notice hearings on them in order to
evade public input.
 
Also, proposing more gun free zones, which have been proven to only aid and abet murderers, is
going to subject more honest citizens to victimization. Removing the ability to protect oneself in
public, at a time when it has never been more important to do so, is ludicrous.
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